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Notice to residents 

Re: Construction of commuter cycling network to start 19 October.  

Dear resident, 

Wagga Wagga City Council delivered a letter in May 2020 advising that the construction of the city’s 45 km 
Active Travel Cycleway would start in June and the works were to be carried out along numerous links 
across the city.   

Works for the Kooringal Link will take place along Kooringal Road (between Lake Albert Road and Vincent 
Road) from Monday 19 October. The work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday 
and is expected to be completed by the end of November, 2020, weather permitting.  

The Active Travel Plan project will provide a 45km cycleway network linking residential parts of the city with 
the CBD and other key destinations, such as Charles Sturt University and Kapooka. 

Location of works along Kooringal Road 

 



 

 

Cycleway network 

 

There will be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
residents.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of residents and 
road users.  

For further information please contact the project team during business hours on 0436 913 660, email 
regmi.gyanendra@wagga.nsw.gov.au or visit wagga.nsw.gov.au/cycling-network. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gyanendra Regmi  
Project Coordinator, Strategy and Projects  


